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WELCOME TO THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR! 

Dear Wildcat Families, 

I am so excited to announce that we are trying to get the PTO up and running again! My 

name is Kelsey Parmley. I'm the new health aide here at Richwoods as well as a mom of 

a 2nd grader. I made the choice to start this back up after realizing how much good this 

would do for our tiny school in our tiny community. I'm already in the works trying to 

plan some pretty awesome events for the community and our school. The impact the 

PTO has on students, teachers, parents, and our community is second to none.  

With your help, we will make a big impact this year by advocating for our students, 

teachers, and school! Your membership helps support a variety of school activities and 

programs while creating a fun, engaging, and positive community! 

If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas to make this year the best one yet, please 

feel free to reach out.  

Kelsey Parmley  

kparmley@richwoods.k12.mo.us 


